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Our Ref: RSM/GOX/October2022 

 

07 October 2022 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Please be advised your child will be dismissed at 12:25pm on Friday 14th October 

2022 to allow for staff training.  

 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals they will be given a lunch before 

leaving school.  

 

All students will return as normal on Monday 17th October 2022. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Rachel Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need a translator to understand this please call the school on 01142439391 

" 01142439391إذا كنت بحاجة إلى مترجم لفهم ذلك ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة  . 

Te tumenge kampola interpretos hoj te rozuminen feder ta vicinen pre kada cislos  01142439391 

 


